
Capenhurst CE Primary School 
Every school offers a child something different; Capenhurst   

offers the opportunity for each child to be recognised as an    

individual within a caring, Christian environment. 

At Capenhurst we pride ourselves on offering a calm and     

stimulating learning environment where everyone is known,   

respected and valued.  

Places available for children due to start school in September 

2026. (Closing date for applications is January 15th 2026.) 

Call 0151 832 3750 to enquire about our small village school or to 

arrange a visit on Tuesday 1st July at 9.30am, Thursday 18th      

September at 9.30am, Tuesday 23rd September at 1.30pm or       

Thursday 02 October at 5.30pm.   


